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PRIMARY WEEKLY
NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 1  - 5 ,  2025S T T H

FLAG RAISING 

Yuki + JaydenTuesday, September 9

Tang Tang + AndyWednesday, September 10

Ai + LeoThursday, September 11

Fay + JaydenFriday, September 12

Monday, September 8 Sofia + Leo

WHAT IS MAP GROWTH TESTING?
MAP Growth Testing is an adaptive assessment tool developed by the Northwest Evaluation Association
(NWEA) in the USA. It measures students' academic progress in key areas such as reading and mathematics
for Grades 1 and 2, and includes language usage for Grades 3 to 6. The test adjusts its difficulty based on each
student's responses, providing a personalized assessment experience.
If you have any questions about the testing process or how it benefits your child, please feel free to reach out!

DOT DAY AND WHY WE CELEBRATE
We are excited to celebrate Dot Day on Monday, September 15th! This fun and creative day
encourages students to express their individuality and creativity through art. Inspired by the
book "The Dot" by Peter H. Reynolds, Dot Day promotes the idea that everyone can make their
mark in the world.
We encourage you to support your child by having them wear clothing with dots or create
their own dot-themed accessories. Let's come together to celebrate creativity and self-
expression!

ELL PARENT INFORMATION MEETING
We invite all ELL parents to join us for an important information
meeting to learn more about the English Language Learning
services your child is receiving at school. This session is crucial for
understanding the objectives, procedures, and the support our ELL
teachers provide to students.
Your participation will help you gain valuable insights into how we
can work together to support your child's language development
and success.

TIPS FOR EASING SEPARATION FOR NEW STUDENTS
We understand that separation can be challenging for young
children. Here are some tips to help make the transition
smoother for both parents and students :  Establish a Goodbye
Routine by creating a simple and consistent goodbye ritual,
stay calm and confident as your child will pick up on your
emotions. Staying calm and positive can help reassure them
that everything will be okay.

THANK YOU!
Thank you to all parents and families for joining our first Learner Profile Assembly on Friday! We honored
students who received awards for their learner profiles and celebrated those born in August. This event was
followed the Parent Support Group Meeting, where participants had the opportunity to meet with school
administrators and learn about MAP Growth Testing, Dot Day, the Intro to the IB Approaches to Learning Skills,
and important upcoming dates. Your participation is invaluable to our school and helps ensure that we
continue to work closely together in developing our students.
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Learner Profile Assembly

After School ActivitiesAfter School Activities
We are off to a great start with After School Activities.
Students are engaged with their creativity and showing
their athletic abilities. We are looking forward to seeing
their colorful projects and participation with other
schools in sports.

This week, our school community gathered for a Learner Profile Assembly led by our
Grade 1 students. The focus was on the Learner Profile attribute Principled, which
connected beautifully to their first Unit of Inquiry, Who We Are. The students were
courageous and displayed strong communication skills as they presented what they
had learned about making good choices and acting with integrity. As part of their
action, they created colorful posters to place around the school, reminding all of us
how to be principled in our daily lives. Their performance was inspiring, and we are so
proud of the way they shared their learning with the whole community.


